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Loose Primary School, Loose Road, Loose, Maidstone, Kent, ME15 9UW 

 

July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Dinner Bookings on School Money – New Year R 

 
From September we will no longer be using paper dinner registers in class. You will be required to book your child’s 

meal on the School Money system – some of you with siblings here already will use this to book dinners, extended 

services and school trips. Under current government guidelines there is no charge for school dinners in Years R, 1 & 

2. 

 

School Money logins will be emailed on the first day of school to the first named contact for each child. This will 

allow you to set your account up to start booking dinners when they start staying for lunch on Thursday 14th 

September.  

 

You will need to book in advance, the days that your child would like a school dinner. On the days where your child 

has packed lunch you can select the packed lunch option. You do not need to book the meal choice, your child will 

still be able to select their choice of meal in the dining room at the servery on the day.  

 

Dinners can be booked up to midnight the day before, but after this time if you have forgotten to book you must 

contact the school office in the morning before 9am and it can be booked manually. 

 

If your child always has school dinners, you can book the whole term in advance to save you going in daily or weekly.  

 

Please see the following attachment detailing step by step how to book. 

 

If you experience any problems please phone or email the school office on  

office@loose-primary.kent.sch.uk 

 
  Please also find a copy of the proposed Menu for Term 1 
 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Loose Primary School 
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